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SERVICE NOTICE 
  

 

 
Foundation Filings No Longer Require Energy Submissions

 
 

Effective January 26, 2023, Foundation (FO) filings in DOB NOW: Build no 
longer require an Energy Submission. Any prior Energy Submissions in any 
status have been removed from all FO filings. 
 
This is an update to the energy review process that launched in November 2021. Based on the 
type of filing and information provided, DOB NOW automatically determines if an Energy 
Submission is required. Read the October 2021 Service Notice for more information.   
 
For questions, review the Energy Submission training presentation or webinar. Inquiries may 
also be submitted at nyc.gov/dobhelp.  

https://www.nyc.gov/assets/buildings/pdf/energy_submissions_sn.pdf
https://www.nyc.gov/assets/buildings/pdf/dobnow_energy_training_presentation.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8RxNTlg49sw
http://www.nyc.gov/dobhelp

